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Egleston Square Branch Library Study

PUBLIC MEETING
October 7, 2020 6:30pm

Hosted by:

Join via Zoom with the weblink below:
https://boston-public-library.zoom.us/j/87076916298

Please join us for the first community meeting for the Egleston Square Branch Library Study. 
This study will address the existing conditions of the library and opportunities and needs for 

future renovations or a new facility and housing. 
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